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UPCOMING EVENTS: 

• April 2 Good Friday 

• April 5 – Easter Monday 

• April 14 – Parent/Teacher Interviews (No School) 

 
 

                         Heart Healthy Schools Challenge #2 

                  Water Challenge - March 8 - 18 

March is National Nutrition Month 
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March break is behind us and we are heading down 

the home stretch.  Hopefully all this snow will start 

to disappear soon.  It is hard to believe that we have 

been in school for six months already (only four 

more to go).  The second report card will be going 

home on March 31st and parent-teacher interviews 

will be April 13th and 14th.  

 

 

 

 

 

                         Bottle Blitz 
Part II of our Bottle Blitz Fundraiser will start on 

March 8th.  It will run for 2 weeks and may be 

extended.  We are excited to announce a 

partnership with Scotiabank on our bottle 

drive.  Help support our school by donating 

recyclables to our Bottle Blitz.  All funds support 

our goal of having a multi-purpose sports field. 

 

THANK YOU  
 

You can drop the recyclables off at the local bottle 

depot, Cole’s Bottle Depot in Harvey or you can 

fill up Mr. Cousins’ truck! 

 

                  

JavaMoose Fundraiser 
Our Java Moose fundraiser is this 

month.  We will be selling 8 

delicious flavours of coffee 

including Canadian Maple and 

Butter Rum Fudge! Each flavor is 

available in whole bean form, 

ground coffee or k-cups. We will send out a 

voicemail and post details on Facebook.  Our 

popcorn seasoning fundraiser will be in April. 

 

 

 

 

 

                Heart Healthy Schools 
As part of our commitment to being a Heart 

Healthy School we will be doing our second 

challenge - consuming 0 sugar sweetened drinks.  

For this, we will be encouraging students to drink 

more water.  The students did an AMAZING job 

on the first challenge.  They ate a lot of fruits and 

veggies and it is great to see them have more 

healthy stuff in their lunches.  It was nice to see 

students try some of the fruits and veggies for the 

first time.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  Trash Tracker 
Through the Gaia Project our school will be 

participating in the Trash Tracker program.  For 

this we take a close look at the trash we have at the 

school and come up with ways to reduce our 

environmental footprint.  This is a great hands-on 

project for the kids, and we are excited to be taking 

steps to being a more eco-friendly school.  For 

more information feel free to visit their website @ 

www.thegaiaproject.ca . 

 

 

 

http://www.thegaiaproject.ca/

